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MEDIA RELEASE #11 – SEA-Badminton at the Victorian 
Para Badminton Championships 

 
 
The 2024 Protech Victorian Open and the Para Badminton Championships concluded on Sunday, 24 
November 2024. 
 
In the Victorian Para Badminton Championships, Sarah Keenahan represented SEA-Badminton in a 
difficult draw that combined the SL3, SL4, SU5, SU6 and SH categories. 
 
Sarah was an incredible compeƟtor, and in a highlight match of the day, competed well in a narrow 
loss against Anthony Koedyk, also a regular aƩendee and Club member of SEA-Badminton. 
 
A huge shout-out to Sarah for represenƟng the SEA-Badminton ! 
 

 
 

  


